
 

Illness/School Absence 
To inform the school of any absences please 

text child’s name, teacher and brief reason to 

087 1755308 (Attendance only) 

 

 
Best Class Attendance for May! 

 

‘Every School Day Counts’ in the learning 

journey of children. Likewise, every minute of 

every day counts. Consequently, we are re-

emphasising the importance of punctuality in 

the mornings and the avoidance of 

unnecessary early collections throughout the 

day. While were coming towards the end of 

the year, its vitally important that the children 

are in school on time every day. This time of 

the year is as important as any other for 

your child’s education and well-being. 

Therefore, we are acknowledging this by 

giving pupils who have missed no days in the 

month a certificate. Below are our Best 

Classes for Attendance in May. Keep up the 

good work and remember ‘Every School Day 

Counts!’ 

 

Early Start (am and pm) 

Ms. Conway 

 

Junior Infants/Senior Infants 

Ms. Gaffney and Ms. Lyons  

 

First Class/Second Class 

 

Ms. Mulhern and Ms. Fogarty 

 

 

                  
 

 

2nd Class Graduation 

 

This year the 2nd Class graduation takes place 

on Friday 16th June in the school hall. All the 

children get a graduation pack funded by our 

Parents Association. The children are to wear 

their full school uniform on the day.  

 

Due to limited space in the hall, families are 

reminded that 2 guests can accompany the 

children on the day. All second classes will 

Graduate between 1.15pm – 2.15pm. Please 

arrive promptly from 1pm onwards. 

 

 

 
 

 

Early Start Graduation 

 
Early Start Graduation will take place on 

Thursday 22nd June at 1.30pm in the prefabs. 

Due to limited space, families are reminded 

that 2 guests can accompany the children on 

the day. Please arrive promptly from 1.15pm 

onwards. 

 

Junior Infants School Tour to Dublin Zoo 

Tuesday 27th June 

 

Second Class School Tour to Go Quest 

Wednesday 28th June 

 

Please ensure that payment is processed 

prior to your child’s school tour.  
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Dogs 
Dogs are strictly forbidden on the school 

grounds for hazardous and safety reasons. We 

are informing you that dogs are not allowed 

inside the main school gate, on the school 

grounds at any time under any circumstances. 

Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding on this matter. 

 

 
 

 

Scooters & Electric Bikes 

 

 
 

 

Scooters & Electric Bikes While we endorse 

and commend walking, cycling and scooting to 

school daily, please be advised that electric 

scooters (e-scooters) and electric bikes are 

strictly forbidden on the school grounds at any 

time, under any circumstances for safety 

reasons. If adults and children cycle/travel to 

school by this means, please dismount from 

your bicycle/scooter inside the main gate. 

Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding on this matter. There is a 

designated disabled parking space outside the 

school gates. If you do not have a disabled cert, 

please park in any of the other spaces. Your 

cooperation with this is greatly appreciated by 

those who need to use the disabled parking 

space on a regular basis. 

 
Summer T-Shirt Day – School 

Fundraiser 
 

Our Home School Teacher, Edel Fassnidge 

organised the first non-Uniform day, Friday 

2nd June which was a huge success. The 

children enjoyed coming to school in their 

favourite T-shirts/tops, as they enjoyed their 

lovely treat in the summer sunshine! I would 

like to thank the parents/guardians and the 

community for their very generous 

contributions. The school raised €327.70. 

Money raised will go towards the new 

resources for the children. 

 

 

School Closure 

 

Scoil Nano Nagle will close for summer 

holidays on Friday June 30th at 12.00 noon 

for Junior & Senior Infants and First and 

Second classes. 

 

Early Start Times on Friday June 30th    

Morning Groups: 9:00 - 10:00 am 

Afternoon Groups: 10:15 - 11:15 am 

 

 

School Lunches 

 
As it is a half day on Friday June 30th pupils 

who avail of the Glanmore lunches will get a 

light snack. 

 

Good-bye, good luck and thanks to our 

wonderful 2nd classes. 

 Slán le Rang a Dó. Go n-eirí go geal libh! 

[slawn leh wrong a tho. Guh niry guh gal liv] 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


